
I strongly urge you to vote no on HB 4135, since it is putting one human's execution in the hands 

of another. I have spent much time with an elderly woman who had dementia and had suffered 

multiple strokes, caring for her and loving on her. She deserved life just like anyone else, and 

was such a sweet person, it didn't even matter if she was difficult sometimes because all of us 

are, whether we are young or old, losing our mind or not. I expect you to show these individuals 

the same respect as a human, that you expect from others. Also what if this applied to you or 

your loved one? This is realilistically a bill trying to make it legal to murder people in a specific 

way and is absolutely appalling. 

Sincerely, 

Clara A. R. Schuch 

Marion county, Salem Oregon  
 


